
From: kevin.dean@crossvilletn.gov
To: Val Hale
Subject: FW: Property Annexation
Date: Monday, December 09, 2019 10:23:12 AM

Hey Val,
 
I just received this email requesting annexation on the remainder of two parcels located on the
southern side of Wilson Lane.
 
I can get this on the December agenda if you would like to move forward with it on your end as well.
 
Please advise.
 
Thanks
-KJD
 
Kevin J. Dean
Planning & GIS Administrator
Engineering Dept.
City of Crossville
 

From: Leslie Letner <theletners@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 9, 2019 9:58 AM
To: kevin.dean@crossvilletn.gov
Cc: Tina Jones <tinachupp@yahoo.com>; Brandon Letner <brandon.letner@etndodge.com>
Subject: Property Annexation
 
Good Morning Mr. Dean,
 
I am sending this letter regarding the recent property that my husband Brandon and I purchased to
build our home. There are two tracts, parcel numbers
126 036.02 and 126 036.03. We recently had it surveyed combining it to one and are awaiting legal
description from surveyor to record it.
 
We understand that part of our property is in the city and part in county. We are requesting that the
county portion be annexed into the city to allow the entire parcel be all in the city limits.
 
Thank you so much for your help in this matter. I can be reached at the number below should you
have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
Brandon and Leslie Letner
 
 
Leslie Letner

mailto:kevin.dean@crossvilletn.gov
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Affiliate Broker
931-260-9638

 

   805 E. 1st Street
Crossville, Tn 38555
 
 


